
SUBJECT: Consideration and possible approval of the District 
Improvement Plan for the 2024-2025 school year.

BACKGROUND: The District Improvement Plan (DIP) reflects the vision 
of the District Strategic Plan.  The DIP includes specific 
actions to improve instruction, curriculum, instructional 
materials, staff development, technology, parental 
involvement and the recruitment and retention of highly 
qualified staff. These actions will prepare the district for 
changes related to college and career readiness, 
strategic planning, and accountability standards. 
Timelines in the plan provided a framework for 
improvement over a two-to-five-year period. The plan 
will be continuously reviewed and revised based upon 
needs assessments, data trends, and other relevant 
information.

FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS: Implementation costs are included in local and federal 
budgets.

RECOMMENDATION: We recommend approval of the District Improvement 
Plan for the 2024-2025 school year.
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